ONTARIO BIRD BANDING ASSOCIATION

MARCH NEWSLETTER

MARCH MEETING

The March meeting of the O.B.B.A. will be held on Tues. March 14, 1967 at the home of Mr. and Mrs. W. A. Martin, 5 Larwood Blvd., Scarborough at 8 p.m. Mr. D. Baldwin will speak on "The Highlights of Bird Banding in Ontario 1960-64," an analysis of 5 years records.

LONG POINT BIRD OBSERVATORY

Gary Page has been appointed Warden of the L.P.B.O. for 1967 and so the Observatory will operate again from April 1 to October 31.

Anyone who wishes to visit the Observatory, to assist in the programme there, must contact Mrs. J. Woodford, 76 Glentworth Rd., Willowdale (225-3931). The rates for accommodation and transportation are as follows:

Transportation: Adult - \$3.00

Student(12-18) - \$1.00

Accomodation:

Members: \$1.00 per might

\$5.00 per week \$15.00 per season

\$25.00 per season for a family
.50¢ per night for a student
\$2.50 per week for a student

Non-members: \$1.50 per night

MEMBERSHIP DUES

The membership dues:

Single - \$4.00 per year Husband and Wife - \$6.00 per year Student (under 18) - \$2.00 per year

may be paid at the next meeting or sent to the secretary; Miss A. Wasserfall, 22 Roycrest Ave., Willowdale.